NIMSS System Administrators Conference Call Notes

October 26, 2006

Participating: Rubie Mize, Donna Pearce, Nikki Nelson, Harriet Sykes, and Judy Sun

	10/26/06 ASSIGNMENTS

	Donna
	Will get NCSU IT people to copy all ESCOP files to a CD and send to Judy, so she can download them into the new ESCOP site
	

	Rubie/Judy
	Add a function under Workroom called Archives
	Done

	Nikki
	Change teleconference reservation to November 14, same time
	Done


ESCOP webpage re-design:

· The front page is built on www.lgu.umd.edu/escop
· Editing the menu using “admin” function is in progress.  Only the 4 system administrators will be given access using their NIMSS’ login ID and password.  The “Main Menu” and the “Officers and Committees” are about finished.

· Judy will add a function under Workroom called Archives

· Only the four System Administrators will be allowed to post and update files on the new site, but a function will be added to indicate who updated/edited the info last and the date.  Judy will add this function.

· Donna will contact the NCSU-IT people and ask that they copy all ESCOP files to a CD and send to Judy, so she can download the files before she leaves in December.

· The system administrators will be responsible for inputting data i.e., names of members and contact info for the committees that their EDs are responsible for.  Judy will transfer all other documentation when she receives the CD from Donna. 

· Current ESCOP list serves housed at NCSU will be moved over to the NIMSS server that will house the new ESCOP Homepage.

· Since the new ESCOP website is basically using the NIMSS database in particular the experiment stations, the new users will be registered, but the ESCOP system will not send messages to those who will be newly registered so as not to confuse them.

· Judy will work on NIMSS and the new ESCOP webpage from now until the next system administrators’ teleconference on Nov. 14, 11am Eastern.  Nikki will host and will change the teleconference reservation from Nov. 7 to Nov. 14.  We will assess what has been built so far and if Judy needs to conduct an online training on the new ESCOP website for the system administrators.  We will also decide when to roll out the new ESCOP website at our Nov. 14 meeting.

